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From: "Kathy R. Pharr" <pharr@UGA.EDU> 
To: "BAAF-L@LISTSERV.UGA.EDU" <BAAF-L@LISTSERV.UGA.EDU> 
Subject: FW: Long Distance Authorization Code Changes Effective September              1, 
2012 

FYI, BAAF Members: 
 
 
The attached memo is from Jeff Teasley, director of operations and infrastructure for EITS, 
regarding long distance authorization code changes effective September 1, 2012. 
 
 
 
Additional information about these changes is highlighted in this memorandum. 
 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Jeff Teasley at 
jteasley@uga.edu<mailto:jteasley@uga.edu> or 706-542-6962. 
 
 
 
Kathy 
 
Kathy R. Pharr, Ed.D. 
Assistant Vice President for Finance and Administration 
 and Director of Health Sciences Campus Administration 
The University of Georgia 
The Administration Building 
Athens, Georgia 30602-1671 
Phone: (706) 542-1361 
Fax: (706) 542-3339 
pharr@uga.edu 
 
From: Sharron S Hannon [mailto:shannon@UGA.EDU] 
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Sent: Thursday, August 23, 2012 11:05 AM 
To: SENIORSTAFF-L@LISTSERV.UGA.EDU 
Subject: Long Distance Authorization Code Changes Effective September 1, 2012 
 
TO: Vice Presidents, Vice Provost, Associate Provosts, Academic Deans, Department Heads and 
Directors 
 
FROM: Jeff Teasley, Director of Operations and Infrastructure, EITS 
 
SUBJECT: Long Distance Authorization Code Changes Effective September 1, 2012 
 
 
 
The attached memo is from Jeff Teasley, director of operations and infrastructure, regarding long 
distance authorization code changes, which will be effective September 1, 2012. 
 
 
 
Additional information about these changes is highlighted in this memorandum. 
 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Jeff Teasley at 
jteasley@uga.edu<mailto:jteasley@uga.edu> or 706-542-6962. 
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